
KEIZER POLICE DEPART ME 
930 Chemawa Road NE • P.O. Box 21000 • Keizer, OR 97307-1000 • www.keizerpd.com 
Phone (503) 390-3713 • Fax (503) 390-8295 

August 24, 2012 

Jann Carson 
ACLU of Oregon 
PO Box 40585 
Portland OR 97240-0585 

Re: Public Records Request 

Dear Ms. Carson, 
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In accordance with ORS 192.440(2), this is to acknowledge our receipt on July 31,2012, of your 
request for public records involving Taser devices, Automatic License Plate Readers, cell phone 
data collection, and officer response to public photo taking or video recording. 

We respond to your numbered written request as follows: 

1. Taser Devices. A copy of Keizer Police Department Policy #309 (Control Device Taser) is 
enclosed. 

2. Automatic License Plate Reader (ALPR). The City does not own or use ALPRs. 

3. Cell Phone Data. The City does not have policies or procedures related to cell phone data 
collection. The City does not maintain separate accounting documents regarding funds used 
to acquire cell phone data. 

4. Public Photoqraohing or Video Recording Officers. The City has no written policies or 
procedures regarding officers being video recorded or photographed in public places. As 
long as an individual is not interfering with an officer, it is legal for members of the public to 
video, record, or photograph officers. Our officers have been briefed regarding this subject 
and we have not had any issues. 

On a side note, in your letter you requested a response and invited contact if I had questions. 
However, there was absolutely no contact information, i.e. address or phone number, present in 
your letter or on your letterhead. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 
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